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The safety and well-being of all students and staff remains the highest priority of Pinellas County 
Schools. Aligned with the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) recommendations regarding 
COVID-19, we are asking your support in maintaining a safe environment by affirming you do not meet any of 
the criteria listed below.  Do not enter any district building if you are experiencing any of the following 
symptoms, not associated with a previously diagnosed health condition: 
 

• Fever of greater than 100.40 F (with or 
without chills) 

• Cough (new or worsening) 
• Shortness of breath/difficulty breathing 
• Extreme fatigue 

• Headache 
• New or sudden loss of taste or smell 
• Sore throat (new or worsening) 
• Congestion or runny nose 
• Nausea/vomiting/diarrhea 

 
Additionally, you cannot enter if you have: 
 
• Been placed on quarantine for possible contact with COVID-19; 
• Travelled to a location where it is recommended to self-quarantine as noted by State of Florida (found at 

https://floridahealthcovid19.gov/travelers/); or 
• A COVID-19 test pending at the recommendation of a health care provider or due to symptoms consistent 

with COVID-19. 
 
By signing below, you are affirming that you are well enough to enter a district building, and that you do not 
meet the above conditions. 
 
 
 
 
I affirm that I have reviewed the above information regarding the symptoms of COVID-19 and meet all criteria 
to enter a district building. 
 
Visitor/Vendor Printed Name:  ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Business Name (if applicable):  ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Visitor/Vendor Signature:  ____________________________________________ Date: _____________ 

https://floridahealthcovid19.gov/travelers/

